
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                            

Pope Francis is encouraging us to pray the 
rosary this month of May - the month of 

Mary, our Mother - to offer her our prayers 
of intercession during this time of the 

pandemic. 
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Please watch website and 
social media for the 
upcoming activities! 

May 12 - BGR8!  

 
“Honesty is carried by the Sabe (Sasquatch). It is 
from within and not to confused with truth (law). In 
reality there is no “ifs or buts”, there can only be 
honesty if one is to survive. In the wilderness, one 
either knows survival, or one does not. Presently, 
man as a being is living on the edge, simply 
because he is not honest with himself.” 

(Southern First Nations, 2020) 

 

 
 

 

May 15 - No Online Learning - Teacher Professional 
Development. 
May 18 - No School 
May 19- World Catholic Education Week 
 

 

 
 
Thank you for all your support as we navigate this 
challenging time together.  If you have any questions 
about supporting your child with online learning reach 
out to your child’s teacher for support.  We are here for 
you! 

 

 


